
MEET THE TEACHER

I am committed to creating an environment
where your child can reach their full potential
academically, socially, and emotionally. Open
communication is crucial in helping your child
grow in intellect and character. Please don't
hesitate to contact me at any time with
questions or concerns. The best way to contact
me is via email at lmaniace@csaschool.org,
which I check regularly.
I will also keep you informed by sending out a
weekly newsletter to update you on our
classroom activities and upcoming events.
These updates will be shared through the CSA
District’s Tuesday Times.

Leah Maniace
Welcome!
Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! I am thrilled to have your child in my advisory class
at Charyl Stockwell Academy Middle School. My name is Leah Maniace, and I’m excited to
embark on this new journey with you. This is my thirteenth year at CSA Middle School, and I
absolutely love being a part of this community. I look forward to getting to know each new
family and continuing the strong partnership with those of you who have been with us before.

I hold a Bachelor of Science in Education
(Integrated Science and Mathematics) from
Oakland University, earned in 2013, and a
Bachelor of Arts in Biological
Anthropology from the University of
Michigan, completed in 2008. I did my
student teaching in a second-grade
classroom in Lake Orion, Michigan, where
I’m originally from. My family and I now live
in Grand Blanc, Michigan, and we love
spending time outdoors—whether it’s at
the lake, hiking, camping, or finding new
adventures together. My husband,
Stephen, and I have two children, Liliana
(7), who is part of the CSA Navigator
learning family, and Kinsley (5), who is a
member of CSA Kindergarten learning
community. When I’m not at school, you’ll
find me with my family, making the most of
every day.
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